Cumbria County Council



Information Governance Team ● The Parkhouse Building ● Kingmoor Business Park ● Carlisle ● Cumbria ● CA6 4SJ T: 01228 221234 ● E: information.governance@cumbria.gov.uk

PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL

Paul Carr

1 April 2022

Dear Paul Carr

Freedom of Information Act 2000, Reference: FOI-11704-2022

The council has completed its search relating to your request about Letter to Sajid Javid from CCC 5/10/2021 received on Sun, 23 Jan 2022.

Request

1) Please Supply all correspondence, including emails, which preceded and succeeded the letter from Colin Cox , Director of Public Health to The Right Honourable Sajid Javid MP dated 5th. October 2021 and relating to the proposal to vary community water fluoridation arrangements in Cumbria and to also the new water treatment works at Williamsgate.

Response

The council does hold information within the definition of your request.

Please accept our apologies for the delay in our response.

Please find attached information in scope of your request.

Disclaimer

Most of the information that we provide in response to requests submitted under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and Environmental Information Regulations 2004 will be subject to copyright protection. In most cases the copyright will be owned by Cumbria County Council. However the copyright in other information may be owned by another person or organisation, as indicated on the information itself.

You are free to use any information supplied in this response for your own non-commercial research or private study purposes. The information may also be used for any other purpose allowed by a limitation or exception in copyright law, such as news reporting. However, any other type of re-use, for example by publishing the information in analogue or digital form, including on the internet, will require the permission of the copyright owner. Where the copyright owner is the council you will need to make an application under the Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations 2005.

For information where the copyright is owned by another person or organisation you must apply to the owner

to obtain their permission.

If you are dissatisfied with the way the council has responded to your request you can request an Internal Review. If you would like to request a Review please contact the Information Governance Team using the details at the top of this letter.

If you have any issues relating to this letter you should attempt to resolve them, in the first instance, with the council, by requesting an Internal Review. If you would like to request a Review please contact the Information Governance Team using the details at the top of this letter.

Further information can be found on the council's website: http://www.cumbria.gov.uk/council-democracy/accesstoinformation/internalreviewscomplaints.asp

Yours sincerely

Information Governance Team